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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE CITY OF SANTA ROSA  

PUBLIC HEALTH GOALS REPORT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Santa Rosa Board of Public Utilities will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, June 20, 2019, at or after 1:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, located 
at 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, California.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to 
accept and respond to public comment on the City of Santa Rosa Public Health Goals Report.   
 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments and recommendations 

prior to the public hearing.  Written comments submitted to the Board of Public Utilities at the 

address listed below and received prior to the closing of the public hearing on June 20, 2019 will 

be presented to the Board at the public hearing.   

 

GINA PEREZ 

Secretary, Board of Public Utilities 

69 Stony Circle 

Santa Rosa, CA 95401   

 
 
Dated:  June 13, 2019 
 
Publish: June 15, 2019  
 
 
 


